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18th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Forest School Dates 
 
The children in Year 4 Maple Class will have the opportunity to participate in a 
series of Forest School sessions on the dates below. I will be leading the 
sessions together with Mrs Harris.   
 
Thursday    28 November 12.30-3.15 
Thursday    05 December 12.30-3.15 
Thursday    12 December 12.30-3.15 
Thursday     09 January  12.30-3.15  
Thursday    16 January  12.30-3.15 
 
All sessions will take place in Bushy Leith Copse which is very close to the 
school. The children should come to school in their school uniform and 
bring their Forest School clothing in a separate bag to change into at 
lunchtime. They will need long trousers, top and wellingtons and they must 
have a waterproof coat.  The children will take their water bottles with them. 
 
Local visit and the Forest School consent form previously completed will cover 
this activity.  Please notify the office if your child’s medical details or your contact 
details have changed since you completed these forms. 
 
If you have any questions about Forest School activities please come in and see 
me. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Emma Ashton-Smith 
Forest School Leader 
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